
                                                    

 

 

JOINT MEDIA STATEMENT 

 

To: All media 

Date: 23 March 2023 

Release: Immediate 

 

Lepelle Northern Water (LNW) and Mopani District Municipality (MDM) have concluded fruitful 

discussions regarding the payment of debts owed to the water entity and subsequently reached 

an agreement regarding the payment of the outstanding amount. 

It was agreed that MDM would make an immediate percentage payment towards the overall 

current and historical debts owed to LNW. In return LNW has uplifted the most recent 

restrictions pertaining to water supply with immediate effect, resulting in supply at full capacity in 

terms of the Service Level Agreement in existence. 

Going forward the financial and technical teams on the part of both institutions will continuously 

engage on the execution of arrangements to avoid disruption of services in the interest of 

consumers in Mopani District. 

END 

 

Further enquiries to be directed to: 

Odas Ngobeni (Mopani District Municipality) - 060 551 1913  

Yolande Nel (Lepelle Northern Water) - 083 278 1446 


